
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

FJ/CO/ADMIN/ALLDEPTS/MATHS/HOMEWORKSEPT21           10th September 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Maths Homework  
At Sir Thomas Boteler Church of England High School, we believe that retrieval practice is a fundamental part of 
students’ learning, and the homework we set aims to facilitate this. We have subscribed to DrFrostMaths 
(www.drfrostmaths.com) to support our students in giving extra practice of key knowledge that they have 
previously been taught in Maths. 
 

Homework will be set on Dr Frost Maths on a weekly basis, and will be set by a member of our department (listed 
below). Whilst the homework may not be set by your child’s class teacher, each teacher will check the homework 
tasks in order to address any misconceptions in class. Homework will always be set on a Monday and due the 
following Monday.  
 

Year 7 Mr C Hicks 

Year 8 Mr C Speak 

Year 9 Ms S Sube Keme 

Year 10 Miss F Jones 
 

Students’ login details are as follows –  
E-mail address: school e-mail address e.g. 21jsmith@boteler.org.uk  
Password: password  
 

If the details don’t work, your child may have changed their password to something else. If they don’t remember 
their password, please ask them to contact their Maths teacher to re-set it for them.  
 

If there is limited access to a computer or internet at home, students can attend Maths Homework Help after-
school on a Wednesday in Room 13, or paper copies can be provided in exceptional circumstances.  
 

If your child needs help with the homework task, there are videos of model examples on the website and also a 
written model solution displayed for every question completed. They should use these in the first instance, but 
can also attend the after-school Homework Help if they are still struggling, or ask their class teacher for help.   
 

Earn house points with Dr Frost Maths points 
Your child can earn points on Dr Frost Maths by completing their homework every week and also for completing 
‘Clean Up tasks’ (revisiting questions that they previously got wrong), and practising extra Key Skills.  
 

The top 3 students for each year group with the most Dr Frost Maths points for that week will be awarded points 
for their house.   
 

If you have any questions regarding your child’s Maths homework, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 

Yours faithfully,  
 

Miss F Jones 
Head of Maths 

http://www.drfrostmaths.com/
mailto:21jsmith@boteler.org.uk

